
 

TOWN OF LINCOLN 
TOWN BOARD MEETING 

April 21, 2021 
  
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Jason Headson at 6:23 pm. Present were: Jason 

Headson, Lynne Black, Ryan Wilson, and Tressa Votis, Board Members. Also present were: 
Kyle Black, Kathy Gibbs, Rick Mullins, Bill Hickman, Verne Kamenick, Ron Krueger, Mark 
Rinenart, Tim Timm and one other person.  
 
On a motion by Wilson, second by Black and all in favor, the agenda for the evening was 
approved. 
 
The pledge of allegiance was recited.  
 
On a motion by Black, second by Wilson and all in favor, the minutes of the March 8, 2021 
Regular Town Board meeting were approved as read.  
 
On a motion Wilson, second by Black and all in favor, the minutes of the April 6, 2021 Board of 
Canvass Meeting were approved as read.  
 
Plan Commission/Variance: Kyle Black gave a verbal report; three permits issued. Several 
pending.  
 
On a motion by Wilson, second by Black, the vouchers and payrolls were approved as 
presented.  
 
Bill Rodar asked if signs could be placed on Perry Drive to help reduce speed. On a motion by 
Black, second by Wilson and all in favor, two “children at play” signs will be purchased and 
installed on Perry Drive.  
 
A letter was received from the Forest County Potawatomi in regards to the upcoming Forest 
County Festival. They asked for a resolution and a narrative of the intended project. The 
resolution was presented and signed along with a letter. On a motion by Black, second by 
Wilson and all in favor, the grant project was approved along with permission to hire help for 
manning the required booth on July 3, 2021 from 10-6 pm.  
 
Additionally, the Forest County Potawatomi send another letter regarding donations. Last year, 
the Town submitted a request for a generator and the Town did not receive the funding. On a 
motion by Wilson, second by Black and all in favor, it was decided to reapply for the generator.  
 
The Town road crew is requesting hard hats/chaps for tree cutting. On a motion by Black, 
second by Wilson and all in favor, it was decided to approve 4 full sets via Albourne 
Equipment.  
 
Several complaints have been taken by Town Board members in regards to the roads. Since 
some Town roads are in such rough shape, a discussion took place in regards to when weight 
limits could be removed. On a motion by Wilson, second by Black and all in favor, it was 
decided to lift town road limits one week after the county with the exception of Keith Siding 
Road, County Park Road, and E. Lakeview Street.  
 
 



 

On a motion by Black, second by Wilson and all in favor, it was decided to purchase two new 
tires for the brusher when needed.  
 
Tressa stated that Ciara Walentowski is living within the city limits and therefore can not 
continue as “Deputy Clerk/Treasurer”. Tressa suggested a title change. Lynne presented 
research on state statutes regarding duties. A discussion took place but ultimately the matter 
was tabled.  
 
Updates: Lynne gave an update on the ROW request, crushing, and then updated the Board 
on upcoming County meetings involving a potential land division as well as the project at the 
County Park (Forestry Meetings) and Broadband.   
 
 
Tressa presented a Feb/March 2021 Treasurer’s Report.   
 
Correspondence: Ryan stated he received a complaint from Cheri Kuske regarding a washout 
on the shoulder of the road. An additional complain on Star Lake Road with standing water. 
Lynne also reported a list of roads with issues submitted by Todd Mulvey. Tressa received a 
written complaint form from Jodi Wagoner regarding blown tires on Keith Siding Road on her 
daughter’s car.  
 
Citizen’s Comments: Ron Krueger suggested the Town streamline a process to access all 
Town ordinances.  
 
On a motion by Wilson, second by Black and all in favor, the meeting was adjourned at 8:07 
PM.  
 
Upcoming meeting dates: 
 

a. Board of Review, May 4, 2021 from 4-6 PM (Open Book, 4/23 from 4-6 PM) 
b. Regular Town Board Meeting, May 10, 2021 at 6 PM 
c. Road Inspection, Monday, June 7, 2021 at TBD  
d. Meeting with FCP Tribal Council, May 12, 2021 at 1 PM (Jason will suggest June 

7, 2021 as an alternative) 
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Jason Headson, Chairperson  Ryan Wilson, Supervisor 
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